
Design Programmes for 2020/21 

 

For all students applying for a specific Design Programme exchanges at Northumbria please note 
that applications will be assessed for suitability prior to confirmation of the modules for study.   

Please also note that if you are nominated on a design course we would also require a portfolio of 

previous work to assess your suitability as part of the application process.  This would also be taken 

into account when assessing your suitability for your year of entry too. 

Successful applicants will be advised of the particular modules and pathways available to them 
within a specific programme structure once an offer is made. 

Accepted BA Graphic Design Students will be allocated to one of three pathways (Branding, 

Illustration or Typography).  Students are generally able to choose which pathway they would prefer 

but sometimes these will be suggested for them by academics. 

Due to the programme structure, it is not possible to study for a single semester during Semester 2 
(January - May) on the BA Design for Industry programme. 

 


